
 
Mass Intentions 

 
Monday, June 6 
      7:30 AM Holy Trinity……………Eileen Lucente 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………..……..Fred J. Thompson 
Tuesday, June 7 
      7:30 AM  Holy Trinity……..…….Christopher Enoch 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……..…….….Joe Moretto 
Wednesday, June 8 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….…….Robert Vansuch 
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………....Carmen Florio 
Thursday, June 9 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….…….Gabriel Madison  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph……………....Matthew “Bud” McCarty  
Friday, June 10 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……….…….Patricia Pillai  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Landry Family  
Saturday,  June 11 
      7:30 AM  Emmanuel……………..Int. of the Ostendorf Family  
    12:00 PM  St. Joseph………………Gary & Julie Gregory  
      4:30 PM  St. Joseph………………Gregory Grewe, Sr.  
      5:15 PM  Emmanuel…………...…Ralph Berry  
 Sunday, June 12 
      8:30 AM  Holy Trinity……………Frederick Hussong  
    10:00 AM  St. Joseph………………For our parishioners   
    10:30 AM  Emmanuel…………...…For our parishioners  
    11:30 AM  Holy Trinity……….…...For all Trinitarians  
                                                               
Next Week’s Readings:    
Prv. 8:22-31; Rom 5:1-5; Jn 16:12-15 
 
 
Confessions: 
Emmanuel:      Saturday:  4:00-5:00 PM,  Sunday:  10:00 AM 
Holy Trinity:   Sunday:  8:00 AM 
St. Joseph:       Monday-Saturday 11:30 AM;  Saturday:  4:00 PM 

Emmanuel Church 1837 St. Joseph Church 1847 Holy Trinity Church  1861 

 

 Emmanuel Church 
149 Franklin St. - 45402 

Office: 937-228-2013 
Web Site: www.emmanuelcatholic.com 
E-mail: emmparishoffice@gmail.com 

Deacon Rusty Baldwin 
Br. Matt Schaefer, C.PP.S. DRE & Bookkeeper 

Mary Beemsterboer, Secretary 
Dennis Pyles, Maintenance 

Michelle Carner, Music Director 
 

Holy Trinity Church 
272 Bainbridge St. - 45402 

Office:  937-228-1223 
Web Site: www.holytrinitydayton.org 
E-mail: busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com  

Judith L Trick, Business Manager 
Marina Dodaro, Secretary 

Lynda Middleton, DRE/Pastoral Associate 
Krista Schupbach, Music Director 

  

Saint Joseph Church 
411 East Second St. - 45402  

Office: 937-228-9272 
Web Site:  www.stjosephdayton.org 
E-mail: stjosephday@sbcglobal.net 
Rita Zimmerman, Business Manager 

ritazatstjoseph@sbcglobal.net 
Joe Spanel, Maintenance 

Bradley Wilson, Music Director 
 

 
Miraculous Medal Novena with Adoration and  
Benediction at Emmanuel on Tuesdays 7:00 PM  
 
Contact your parish office to: Register , schedule Baptism, 
Weddings or Ministry to the Homebound. 
 
First child Baptism Class - You are required to attend a class 
before you can have your first child baptized. The class is offered 
on the first Saturday of the month. Our next baptism classes will 
be on July 2 at Emmanuel. 

Downtown Dayton Catholic Parishes 
 June 5, 2022 

Pentecost Sunday 
Pastor:  Fr. Angelo Anthony, C.PP.S. 

Parochial Vicar:  Fr. Matthew Keller, C.PP.S. 
In residence:  Fr. Ken Pleiman, C.PP.S. 

 Served by the Missionaries of the Precious Blood 
www.cpps-preciousblood.org  
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REGIONAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Save the Date!  Fr . Matt will be leaving for  his new assignment 
on July 1st and we want to send him off in style. An open-house 
reception is being planned to thank him for his 5-years of service 
to the Downtown Dayton Region on June 19th from 12-2:00 at the 
Knights of Columbus hall on Bainbridge Street. Mark your  
calendar, you won’t want to miss this celebration! As part of our 
sendoff, we would like to create a scrapbook of memories for  
Fr. Matt to remember all the great times we shared together. 
Please take an index card from the table in the back of church and 
write down a funny story, wonderful event or other memories. 
Feel free to include a small picture (4x6) with the index card and 
drop it in the collection basket or in the basket provided in the 
back of church by June 12. If you have any digital photos of Fr. 
Matt you’d like to share, send them to Lynn lynnwilmes3@gmail. 
com or Patsy plmartin937@gmail.com and we will include them 
in the digital presentation that will be showing at the reception.   
 

Dare to date! Marr iage Uncorked is hosting a date night at 
Caesar Creek Vineyards, 962 Long Road, Xenia on Saturday, June 
11th from 6-9pm. Come enjoy your spouse, fellowship with 
friends, the rolling hills of the vineyard and delicious Ohio wine 
from the winery! Please bring a snack to share. No babysitting is 
available for this event. Please RSVP to Courtney Mark at Mar-
riageUncorked@gmail.com. Save the date for future date nights: 
kayaking on July 9th and salsa dancing on August 13th. 
 

Please join the Knights of Columbus Dayton Council 500 at 
Bainbridge Hall on Wednesday, June 8th from 6-8pm for a steak 
dinner, catered by Christopher’s Restaurant of Kettering. The 
menu will include DOT’s Choice Cut New York Strip steak, 
mashed potatoes, green beans, and a tossed salad with dressing. 
All dinners will be served by 6:30pm. Please bring a canned or 
boxed food items for our local STVDP food pantry. In lieu of the 
STVDP donation, we would appreciate baked goods if possible.  
Tickets are $20 each or $35 per couple. RSVP to Larry Clark at 
937-470-3594 by Wednesday June 1st. Since this is a catered 
event, reservations will be closed after June 1 and no walk-ins. 
 

The St. Vincent de Paul Thrift Store at 945 S. Edwin C. Moses 
Blvd. is hiring for dozens of positions: sorter, sales associate, non-
CDL drivers, and managers. These are benefit-eligible full and 
part-time positions that pay $15 to $20 per hour plus incentives. 
The work supports our St. Vincent de Paul ministries in our parish 
and throughout the region. Apply in-person 10a m-5pm Mon.-Fri., 
or email Paula Cosby at pcosby@stvincentdayton.org.  
 
Baptism Class - Baptism classes offered on the fir st Saturday 
of every month at 10:00 am. A Baptism class is required for all 
parents before their first child is baptized. To register contact your 
parish office. The next baptism class is at Emmanuel on July 2. 
 
Need for Household Items:  Our  regional Emmanuel SVdP 
Conference keeps a “stash” of household items that we give di-
rectly to our neighbors in need. At this time, we are running very 
low on certain items: sheets (twin, full and queen), blankets of any 
size, pots and pans, dishes and silverware. If you happen to be 
spring cleaning and have any of these items in good, usable condi-
tion, we would be delighted to pass them on to our folks in need.  
Items can be left at the back of any of the three churches. The need 
is great! Thank you so much! Questions? Call Bill at 937-672-8442. 
 
  

FR. ANGELO’S REFLECTION 
  
 
 
 
 
 
How many images and symbols of the Holy Spirit can you think of 
today? (Dove, Fire, Wind, Breath…) One of the most unusual images is 
found in Ancient Ireland, the wild goose! I think the Irish might have 
something for us to consider today because when you reflect upon the 
image of the Holy Spirit descending like a beautiful dove you can al-
most hear the gentle harp strings in the background lulling you into a 
peaceful relaxed state.  
 
Thinking about the image of a wild goose descending upon you creates 
a very different picture! A wild goose is one noisy, pesky, bothersome 
bird, jarring us out of our complacency into action. Doesn’t the Holy 
Spirit at times act that way in our lives? (Image of Wild Geese from 
ThisIsChurch.com)  

 
After all, the Acts of the Apostles recounts that there was quite a com-
motion when the Spirit arrived on the scene. A noise like a strong driv-
ing wind…tongues as of fire, various languages present all speaking 
about “the mighty acts of God.” That’s quite a wake-up call!   
 
In our reading from Acts, the people had gathered in Jerusalem because 
the time for Pentecost was fulfilled. Pentecost was actually a Jewish 
festival which was a thanksgiving celebration for the wheat harvest. 
The word Pentecost comes from the Greek word meaning “fifty.” The 
festival was always celebrated in Jerusalem and began fifty days after 
Passover.   
 
The Jewish celebration of Pentecost remembered God’s gift of the cov-
enant with the people at Mt. Sinai. It was at this point when the people 
of Israel became God’s people; they vowed that they would do all that 
the Lord their God had instructed them, and the covenant was sealed 
with blood. (Exodus 24). We gather today 50 days after Easter to cele-
brate Christ’s victory over sin and death and the fulfillment of his 
promise to send the Holy Spirit to be with us. 
 
Through the power of the Holy Spirit, we are given the gifts of wisdom, 
understanding, knowledge, right judgment, courage, reverence, wonder 
and awe. Use these gifts often and you will find peace in the midst of 
any storm, suffering or sadness. 
   
This is what Jesus was teaching his disciples as he appeared to them 
after the resurrection. His glorified and risen body still showed the 
marks of crucifixion, but they were no longer bleeding and festering.  
They had become sacred wounds. It seems to me that this is a reminder 
to us that there is going to be suffering in life. There are times when life 
knocks the wind out of us.   
 

 The devastation of a tornado tearing through your neighborhood. 

 The discovery of a terminal illness. 

 Being let go from your job.  

 Loss of trust in a friend. 

 The death of a family member.  

 The news of another mass shooting in our country. 
 

These experiences can lay us low and cause us to live in fear and doubt. 
Then, when we least expect it, Jesus breaks into our life and breathes 
upon us the gift of the Holy Spirit, giving us the gift of peace! When we 
connect our suffering with the suffering of Jesus, then our suffering is 
redemptive; it has the power to heal, to be remembered in a new way.   
 
God blessed each of us with gifts that are meant to be used for the life 
of the Church. When we bring these gifts together amazing things will 
happen. Let’s take our cue from the wild goose, an image of the Holy 
Spirit that reminds us that we should not be timid or shy in living the 
message of the gospel and proclaiming the praises of God.   

Holy Spirit, come and shine 

on our souls with beams divine 

issuing from your radiance bright. 

Come, O Father of the poor, 

ever bounteous of your store, 

Come, our hearts unfailing light. 
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Interested in Becoming A Lay Minister of the Eucharist or a 
Lector? Please call Judi at the par ish office (937-228-1223) or 
email busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com. There will be training Sunday, 
June 26 after the Sunday Masses. 
 
Have You Been Attending Holy Trinity for A While, but just 
haven’t registered in the parish? You are most welcome to do so. 
There are registration forms on the book case at the entrance to 
church, or you can go online to HolyTrinitydayton.org and print off a 
registration form. Simply fill it out and drop it in the collection basket 
the next time you come to church or mail it to the parish office. We 
would be most happy to have you as registered members so you can 
keep up on all that is going on at Holy Trinity. 
 
Our next Pastoral Council meeting is June 22 at 6:00 P.M. in 
Trinity Center. All voting members, alternates and those to be 
appointed to Council positions are to be present. 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Trinity Sunday Celebration is fast approaching. Please mark 
your calendar for Sunday, June 12 starting with the 11:30 a.m. Mass 
when our children will receive their First Holy Communion.  
 

Following Mass there will be a celebration on the north parking lot 
under the big top. ALL food and beverages will be provided by the 
parish. There will be no carry in or potluck. There will be activities 
for the kids, music for listening and/or dancing, and lots of 
stimulating conversations with other parishioners. Be sure to invite 
your family and friends and all former parishioners that you are in 
contact with.  
 

The day will culminate with the drawing for our 50/50 raffle. Raffle 
chances will be in the hands of parishioners next week. The more 
chances purchased the bigger the pot will grow. The present pot is 
$992.50 and is growing daily.  
 

Visitors, if you would like to get in on the drawing, there are 
raffle tickets on the table at the entrance of each aisle. Simply fill  
out the stubs, give to an usher along with the payment or place in the 
collection basket when you come to church next week or at the picnic. 
  
We are accepting Mass Intentions at this time for  2022. Call Judi 
at 937 228 1223 or email busmgr.holytrinity@gmail.com. 
 
Pro-Life Rosary...on the fir st Sunday of each month, the Pro-Life 
Rosary will be prayed following the 8:30 Mass at Holy Trinity. 

HOLY TRINITY CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for May 29, 2022 
 

    Weekend Offertory:              Budget:                 Collection    
                                                $6,400.00                $4,199.70 
                           
Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
Fr. Angelo and Fr. Matt 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

Prayer List 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

New Emmanuel Parish Email Addresses…Please update your  
records:  Emmanuel Parish Office, emmparishoffice@gmail.com;  
Br. Matt Schaefer, brothermattcpps@gmail.com.  
 
Parish Council Elections – We are extending the Parish Council 
electoral process to give a little more time for nominations. If there 
are no contested seats, then the slate of nominees will be presented to 
the Parish for comment via the bulletin and ratified by the majority of 
the Parish Pastoral Council. 
 

Parish Pastoral Council:   This is an advisory body that assists 
and advises the Pastor in assessing the various spiritual and temporal 
needs of the Parish and in making evaluations and recommendations 
that will assist him.  It also makes recommendations for the improve-
ments and quality of Parish life and the effectiveness of Parish ser-
vices and policies.  The Council fosters communication among the 
Pastor, staff and parishioners. 
 
Vacation Bible School  June 27—July 1. Please get your registra-
tion forms in soon. Forms are available in back of church and on par-
ish website. We still need adult volunteers to help with VBS; if 
you’re interested, contact Br. Matt, brothermattcpps@gmail.com.  
 
The 21st Annual Corpus Christi Procession will take place on 
June 18th following the 5:15 p.m. Mass. All are invited to participate 
in the beautiful old tradition which takes our Lord out to the world. 
Join us for the decorating of the street immediately after the 7:30 a.m. 
Mass on June 18th. Wear old clothes and come expecting to have a 
wonderful time working and honoring our Lord. 
 
Please Don’t Stop Praying for  the Supreme Cour t! The leak of a 
promising draft Supreme Court decision in the case of Dobbs vs. 
Jackson Women’s Health Organization is not the final answer. In 
1992, in Planned Parenthood vs. Casey, it looked like the Roe vs. 
Wade decision that forced legal abortion upon the entire country 
would be overturned too, but then Justice Kennedy switched sides. 
We need to continue to pray that the Court makes the right decision, 
and also for the safety of the justices and their families. 
 
 

EMMANUEL CHURCH 

Generous Contributions for May 29, 2022 
 

     Weekend Offertory:     Collection        
                                           $ 5,087.00      $   508.70 
     

   Many thanks for the generous spirit of our parishioners.  
   Fr. Angelo and Fr. Matt 

Yves Benimana                  
Michael Borgert                  
John Carner                         
Kelli Anne Cartuyvelles     
Jon Chachula 
Laura Chachula           
Caleb Fowler            

Pray for the Men and Women Serving in the Military           

David Musgrove          
Diane Nyirasimbi                          
Anthony Pelfrey 
Jessica Pruitt 
Aimee Storm 
Susan Varmuza  

Jacob Gutwein 
Nicholas Kern 
Morgan Konsdorf                
Cody Landers              
Greg Marcus               
Alex McGarvey           
Zachary McIntyre       

Virginia Allen 
Dave Cartuyvelles 
Nancy Cartuyvelles 
Michael Dalessio 
Marilyn Dehner 
Annette & John Fohl 
Cindy Gardina 
Gary George  
Craig Hathaway 
Nancy Hathaway 

George Hendrix   
Trisha Junker 
Thomas Ledinsky 
Patrick McDonald 
Phyllis Pence 
Tony Rocco 
Randy Rosenthal 
Katie Schultz 
Robert Thoman 

Jan Timerding  
Special Intention 
Adam 
Christine 
Dale 
Grant 
Justin 
Kelli  
Helen 

Beyond Belief 
Where Faith and Science Meet 

Vacation Bible School 
At Holy Trinity Center 

June 20-24 
9:00 A.M. – Noon 

Ages 4 – 12 are welcome 
$25.00 per student; $50.00 per family 

Some scholarships available  
There are registrations forms in the back of church  

or call the parish office (937-228-1223)  
to register. 
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The Office of the Diaconate is holding Information Evenings for  
men who are thinking about a possible vocation as a permanent deacon. 
The meetings will be held Monday, June 6 at St. Michael Parish in Fort 
Loramie, Wednesday, June 8 at St. Teresa Parish in Springfield, and 
Thursday, June 9 at St. Ignatius Parish in Montfort Heights. All 
meetings start at 7 pm. Wives are encouraged to attend as well. To 
register for the meeting, please send an e-mail to 
deaconoffice@catholicaoc.org or call 513-263-6641. 
 

Loving Life 5K Fun Run - July 16th at 8:30am at Englewood 
Metropark Lawwill Shelter, 100 E. National Road, $35.00 a person.  
The money raised will support Elizabeth New Life Center. We found 
that it takes $500 to save the life of one baby. T-Shirt is included with 
your entry if registered by June 26. The 5k route will be run on the 
paved walking paths within Englewood Metropark. The course is pet, 
stroller and walker friendly! Register at elizabethnewlife.org or contact 
Lauren Koranek 937-991-0166. 
 

The Naim June 13, meeting will be incorporated in the Farm Party 
Lasagna Dinner, beginning at 4 PM. This event will also feature the 
“Christmas in July Tree” for the benefit of the St. Vincent Hotel. June 
26, Naim members will attend the 10 AM Mass at St. Anthony 
followed by brunch & cards at Marion’s on Shroyer. Interested in more 
details about these events, call Sue Caufield at 937-395-9891. 

 

 
 

 

Offertory Collection totals for  May 29th will be reported in next 
week’s bulletin.   
 

In Thanksgiving for 175 years of Faith!  Today we welcome  
Archbishop Dennis Schnurr as the parish celebrates 175 years of faith 
lived under the patronage of St. Joseph. Back in 1847, Fr. Patrick 
O’Mealy was appointed pastor of the first English-speaking Catholic 
parish in Dayton. Since that time, St. Joseph’s parish has been a beacon 
of light at the corner of Second St. and Madison St., a shining witness to 
the importance of faith in the midst of life’s challenges and blessings. 
Today, our parish stands in the midst of an exciting revitalization of the 
downtown Dayton area with new opportunities to “Radiate Christ.” The 
Spirit is also calling us to work together in our new “Family of Parishes” 
to strengthen our witness as Catholics in the local community.  
 

On this Pentecost Sunday we are called to use the gifts of the Holy Spirit 
to spread the Good News of God’s faithfulness, mercy, and love. Just as 
St. Joseph prayerfully listened to his dreams inspired by the Holy Spirit 
to protect the Holy Family, so too may we be open to the call of the 
Spirit in our lives and do our part to give witness to the life we share in 
Jesus and the call we have to be the body of Christ in our homes and 
local communities each day. St. Joseph our Patron, pray for us! 
 

St. Joseph, Defender of Life 
Dearest St. Joseph, at the word of an angel, you lovingly took Mary into 
your home. As God’s humble servant, you guided the Holy Family on 
the road to Bethlehem, welcomed Jesus as your own son in the shelter of 
a manger, and fled far from your homeland for the safety of both Mother 
and Child. We praise God that as their faithful protector, you never hesi-
tated to sacrifice for those entrusted to you. May your example inspire us 
also to welcome, cherish, and safeguard God’s most precious gift of life. 
Help us to faithfully commit ourselves to the service and defense of hu-
man life—especially where it is vulnerable or threatened. Obtain for us 
the grace to do the will of God in all things. Amen. Copyright © 2021, 
USCCB. All rights reserved. 
 

175th Series - Did You Know: The church bell in the Tower of St. 
Joseph’s Church was baptized or blessed as “Patrick”, this is the same 
bell placed in the original church building 1859. The bell was made in 
Cincinnati and weighs 3600 pounds it was placed in the present tower of 
the “new” church and was used the first time on Christmas Day 1910. 
Two small windows in the tower entrance (handicap entrance) depict St. 
Peter in Chains Cathedral and the original St. Joseph’s Church. 
 

  Demeter IT, LLC     Adam Demeter, Parishioner 
                 

Computer/Laptop fixes and installs, Virus removal                              
Smart Home Device set-up       

 937-902-0476   
       myitguy@demeter-it.com            demeter-it.com 

 
STEFAN NEUMEISTER 
CELL 937-608-1481 

 
   The Enterprise Roofing & 

Sheet Metal Co. 
   1021-25 Irving Avenue, Dayton, Ohio 45419 

 

   Phone 937-298-8664   Fax 937-298-4516 
    sneumeister@enterpriserfg.com 

 

COMMERCIAL—INDUSTRIAL—RESIDENTIAL 

 

 
 
  

 

Jeff Henehan 
 

293-9693 

Please keep the following people in your prayers.  

Call the rectory if  you would like to be added to the prayer list.   

 ST. JOSEPH CHURCH 

 

  Attorney Diane Kappeler  DePascale 
  OSBA bd certified Specialist in Family Law 
  120 W. 2nd St. – Suite 507, Dayton, OH 
  Settlement Negotiations, Trial &/or Appeal 
  (937) 223–0966 www.DePascaleLaw.com 

 
 

Bainbridge Hall (Affordable Excellence) 
267 Bainbridge St., Dayton, OH 45402-2208 

Banquets, Receptions, Business Meetings 
(937) 224-8566  www.bainbridgehall.org 

 Alice Kompar 
eXp Realty 

 

Ready to buy or sell your home?   
Call me first! 

937-344-5535                                                                      

                        www.daytondreamhome.com 
 

alice@daytondreamhome.com 

Area Activities  

Michael Glackin 
Gary Grump 
Bennett Hart 
Paul Hartke 
Marie Henry 
Fran Karl 
Colette Kropp 
Alma Landry 
Colleen Maples 
William Meikle 
Mary Beth O’Connor 
Greg Osif 
Vanessa Padgett 

Cheryl Anderson 
Austin Beggin & Family 
Colby Berry 
Jim Brokamp 
Bob Bruns 
Kathy Buschur 
Sara Bustetter 
Mooneen Caufield 
Michael Culp 
Rita Downs 
Sarah Dugan 
Frank Fass 
John Fitzgerald 
Jim Flynn  

Tom Puckett 
Victor Polovskis 
Theresa Reiff 
Tony Riggs 
Janet Rudy-Gerrard 
Terri Sullivan 
Jack Summers 
Rick Summers 
Karen Thomas 
Tony Trick 
Joann Weisenbach 
Sharon Wenzel 
Linda 
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